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 September WELCOME NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to Little Gregs Pre-School! I hope you have had an enjoyable summer. This is the first newsletter of the pre-

school year.  

We are all very excited to see all the children back at pre-school and Welcome our new families to Little Gregs. Pre-

school reopens Tuesday 3rd September 2024.  

The first few weeks at pre-school will be allowing the children to settle in, develop friendships with children and staff. 

The children will be exploring the learning environment and adapting to the routines.   

I know this is an unsettling time for you and your child, we will do our very best to meet your child’s needs, ensuring a 

smooth transition into pre-school. I will be on the gate in the mornings to take any messages and to answer any 

questions. In the mornings you will drop off at the main black gate at the front of the school. We have strict times at 

the gate in the morning, we have been given a 10 minute slot 8.30am – 8.40am. Please ensure you are on time. If you 

are late you will have to wait for St Gregory’s children arrive for their allocated time. Then you will be allowed to 

enter the school grounds to walk around to the pre-school. Afternoon collection is from the pre-school and the pre-

school gate is opened from 3pm.  

We will continue to provide free snack morning and afternoon sessions, along with milk and water.  

Your child will need a pair of wellingtons and all in-ones to keep at pre-school for nature nursery and outdoor 

activities. Children will need a drinks bottle for each session, change of clothes and nappies (if they are in nappies). 

We provide you with a pre-school bag. If you have not received you bag, please ensure you ask at the pre-school 

office. Please ensure all belonging are clearly labelled with your child’s name!  

There is a new system in place for booking holidays, this is a safeguarding requirement and we must follow this 

requirement. If you take holiday during the pre-school term, you must inform Sarah or Helen, and complete a holiday 

form. Please do not email the day before your holiday or tell staff at the gate. If we are not informed of the holiday, 

and cannot make contact with you. We have to report the child as missing in early year’s education to the local 

authority.  

You will find information about our pre-school including policies on our website. The website is updated regularly 

please take a look. https://www.littlegregspreschool.com 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  
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Dates for the diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children  

Monday 2nd September 2024 

Children return to pre-school  Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Last day of Term  Friday 25th October 2024  

Return to Pre-school  Monday 4th November 2024  

Reminders: 

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has to be done for each 

day of absence and the reason for absence. 01789 290198 / littlegregs3506@welearn365.com  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please provide nappies if your child uses them.  

-Please label your child’s belongings.  

-No Nuts in snack boxes. 

- Please cut up grapes.  

mailto:littlegregs3506@welearn365.com


 
 

 



 
 

 


